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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANCCGA. TENNESSEE 374ot

SN 157B Lookout Place

JUL 30 886 -

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. B. Youngblood, Project Director

PWR Project Directorate No. 4

Division of Pressurized Water Reactors (PWR)
Licensing A

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

In my letter to you dated March 12, 1986, TVA committed to make revisions to
the Inservice Inspection (ISI) Progran by July 25, 1986 (item 2 of enclosure 2
of that letter). Meeting this July 25, 1986 commitment also requires issuing
a revision to the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant (SQN) specific Surveillance
Instructions (SI) 114.1 and 114.2. However, we do not plan to revise the SI's
for the ISI program until the SQN SI review program, which is now undecway, is
completed. Therefore, TVA is revising the commitment for completion of the
ISI program changes from July 25, 1986 to before restart of either SQN unit.

If you have any questions regarding this subject, please get in touch with
'

Mike Purcell at (615) 870-6556.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VA LEY AUTHORITY

-

R. Gridley, D rector

Nuclear Safety and Licensing

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Attn: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Region 1 Administrator

'

101 Marietta Street, NW, TQi'.. 29 - *
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Carl Stahle
Sequoyah Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, Maryland 20814
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